
 

Pastor’s Notes 
 
I think that I would refer to the month of July as the calm after 

the storm of activity in June.  I know my family enjoyed the opportunity 
to take some time to relax and renew on vacation.  There were not as 
many activities this month but there has still been a lot going on.  We 
have several of our committees that have been meeting and working 
very diligently.  Our History committee has been hard at work 
gathering historical documents and pictures.  Our Long Range 
Planning Committee had several meetings and are continuing to seek 
guidance for the future plans of our church.  The Church Pictorial 
Directory committee is busy trying to finish up our new Church 
Directory.  This is obviously a busy time for our Nominating 
Committee as they seek to enlist teachers, officers, and committee 
members for the various ministry opportunities in our church.  I 
appreciate not only that committee’s hard work on this task but I am 
grateful to each member who has been willing to commit to serve in 
this upcoming church year. 
July 7th - we enjoyed our patriotic themed service during our morning 
worship.  We displayed our new Veteran’s Board that lists those who 
have served in the military both from our church and our community.  
I want to personally thank Earl Smith for overseeing this project. 
July 28th - We had our Hot Dog Fellowship Service.  We were blessed 
to see a great crowd there and enjoy some good food while we 
worshipped together. 
It’s back! That’s right we will have another HAM’s project!  We will be 
“Plarning” again on August 10th at 9:00 a.m.  I would encourage you 
to come and join us for a fun time that benefits a worthwhile mission.  
August 18th - we will be observing the Lord’s Supper during our 
Morning Worship service. I hope that you will be able to attend this 
special service in our church. 

 
A Few Final Thoughts: 

Baby Bottle Challenge - Let me thank you ahead of time for your 
generosity with the Baby Bottle Challenge.  We gave out all 50 bottles 
and we look forward to sending those back to Birth Choice so they 
can be used to help this wonderful ministry. 
Prayer - Please pray for all the administrators, teachers, and students 
who are heading back to school!  Prayer maybe out of the schools 
but that does not mean that we can’t pray for the schools! 
 
 

 
Coming Soon - There is a massive series of events planned for the  
month of September - so be sure to be here September 8th, 15th, 
22nd and 29th or you will really miss out!  More Details will be coming 
in the weeks ahead - but it is going to be awesome!! 
 
God Bless you, 
Bro. Troy 

 
Moscow – LaGrange Elementary School 

 

Clorox Wipes   Sharpies 
Germ X   Dry Erase Markers (Expo) 
Tissues   Post It Notes 
Clear Presentation Binder Sleeves 
Colored Post-It Notes  Binders 1” and 1 ½” 

 

Grand Junction Elementary School 
 

Index Cards (regular)  Paper (wide ruled) 
Primary Composition  Writing Tablets – 8 Lines 
Notebooks Spiral (70 pages, wide-ruled)  
Journal Black and White Binders 1” Subject Dividers 
Sheet Protectors   Dry Erase Markers (black) 
Pencils  #2 and Colored (Case and Bag) 
Markers (asst. colors)  Pencil Sharpener 
Highlighters (asst. colors) Erasers 
Crayons (24)   Coloring Books (Kindergarten) 
Germ X (big bottle)  Art Box 
Scissors   Kleenex (regular box) 
Glue Sticks (Large/Small) Ziploc Sandwich Bags 
Liquid Glue   Flash Drive – Jump Drive 
Headphones (Computer Class) 
Folders 3 Prong with Pockets, Paper & Plastic (red, blue, 
green, yellow & orange) 
Wipes (Clorox & Baby) Antibacterial Wipes (Cannister) 

 

June Report 

Average Attendance in Sunday School          54 

Average Offering                      $5,672.60 


